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Finance	Department	

INVITATION TO BID 
ITB #19-01-376 

 

ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS: 
 
The City is requesting sealed bids for CANAL BANK REPAIR for the City of North Lauderdale. Sealed 
proposals, including one (1) original, three (3) copies, and one (1) single pdf file on a flash drive, addressed to 
the Purchasing Department of the City of North Lauderdale, Broward County, Florida, and will be accepted by 
the Office of the City Clerk, 701 SW 71st Avenue, North Lauderdale, Florida 33068 until 10:00 am EST,  
Friday, February 15, 2019 for: 
 

CANAL BANK REPAIR 
ITB #19-01-376 

 
The Scope of Work consists of installing steel sheet piles supported by concrete cap and concrete batter piles in 
conformance with the contract drawings and documents.  Work includes, but is not limited to: 

1. Removing and lawfully disposing of vegetation, clearing and preparing site for construction. 
2. All backfilling with required compaction, grading and sod installation. 
3. Restoring the site, and repairing any damaged items not in the contract to their original or better 

conditions. 
 
Bid documents may be obtained from the City of North Lauderdale website at www.nlauderdale.org or 
DemandStar at www.demandstar.com which will be available on Monday, January 14, 2019 at 12:00 pm. All 
communication regarding this bid shall be directed to Ann-Marie Fraser, Accounting & Purchasing 
Coordinator, via email at afraser@nlauderdale.org. There is no charge for the documents.  The bid documents 
contain the specifications for the Canal Bank Repair. 
 

MANDATORY PRE-BID MEETING: 
A mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 23, 2019 @ 10:00am EST.  Interested 
Contractors are to meet at the project site located at 719 SW 79th Avenue, North Lauderdale, FL 33068. 
 
The City of North Lauderdale reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive any informalities or 
irregularities in any bid received, to re-advertise for bids, or to take any other such actions that may be deemed 
to be in the best interest of the City.  The City anticipates entering into a written contract with the bidder who 
submits the bid judged by the City to be the most advantageous, responsible, and most responsive. 
 
Late bids will not be considered.  The City of North Lauderdale is not liable for any costs incurred by a bidder 
in responding to this Invitation to Bid. 
 
 
Ann-Marie Fraser, MBA 
Accounting & Purchasing Coordinator 
 
 
Publish Dates: January 13, 2019 & January 20, 2019 


